
 
Things to Remember 

 
18/3/22 School Swimming  
25/3/22 School Swimming 
1/4/22 School Swimming 

 
21/3/22 Dental Van Visit 

 
Harmony Day 21st March 

 
5th April P&C AGM 

 
 

Quote of the week 
 

 
 

Term 1 Planner 2022 
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Term 1 Week 8                  Wednesday 16th March 2022 
 

MUMBIL PUBLIC SCHOOL 
“Strive for the Peak” 

38 Burrandong Street 
MUMBIL NSW 2820 

Phone: 02 6846 7436 
 Email: mumbil-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 
 
 
 



 
Principal’s Message 

As we draw closer to the end 
of the term it is important to 
maintain consistent routines 
for our students.  

Our students have been 
working hard within the 
classroom with a strong 
focus on their literacy and 
numeracy skills. Outside the 
classroom they have been 
caring for our gardens, 
worms and fish.  

Don’t forget to ask them 
about their day. Please follow 
and regularly check our 
Facebook page to keep up to 
date with everything our star 
students are doing.   

ANZAC MARCH 

Mumbil District Progress 
Association has invited our 
students to participate in the 
ANZAC. This event is during 
the holidays. More 
information to come……. 

 

School Swimming 

Please make sure your child 
brings their swimmers, a 
towel, hat, water bottle and a 
plastic bag for wet clothes 
every Friday. 
 

Mumbil Play Group 

Barnardos are operating a play 
group every fortnight in our 
school art room. 

Fun activities for children 0-
5yrs and free afternoon tea 
provided. 

ALL WELCOME! 

Where: Mumbil Public School 
When: Thursdays (Fortnightly) 

Time: 1pm – 2pm 
Dates: Thursday 10th March 

Thursday 24th March 
Thursday 7th April 

 
 

 

 

 

Dental Van Visit 

Next Monday 21/3/22 we will 
visit the dental van in 

Wellington, please fill in the 
attached Dental care consent 
form and permission note and 

return to the school office 
ASAP. 

The Dance Academy 

Ballet, Jazz & Tap classes are 
available at the Wellington 

Dance Academy for ages 3 yrs 
and above, also new classes – 
Modern/Contemporary for ages 

8 to 11 and 12 to 15. 

 Enquiries to Doreen Thompson 
0499 686 996. 

 

P&C AGM 

Our P&C AGM has been 
rescheduled for 5th April at 

3pm. 

Please come along and support 
the students of Mumbil Public 

School and share some 
fundraising ideas.  

 

 

 

Easter Raffle 

Thank you to the families 
who have already donated 
some Easter eggs for the 

Easter raffle. 

The more donations we 
receive the more prizes we 

will have.  

If each family could please 
donate some Easter eggs 
and bring into the school 

office. 

Raffle tickets are attached 
so students can sell to 

their family and friends. If 
you would like more raffle 

tickets please see Mrs 
Hanney in the school office 

Raffle will be drawn at our 
Easter Hat Parade on 

Friday 8th April. 

 


